Minutes
Shady Grove Elementary PTA
General Membership Meeting
                                                                              May 20, 2016

The May Membership Meeting was held in conjunction with the Spring Picnic.
- We had a fabulous turnout for the annual spring picnic. Everyone seemed to enjoy all the activities, especially the balloon splash!
- The food trucks were a hit and the lines moved faster than last year since we were able to get 4 plus Kona Ice. We received a ton of positive feedback and so I think it's safe to assume everyone was pleased!

Respectfully submitted,
Stephanie Estey, Secretary



Next Meeting:
PTA Board Meeting is
Wednesday June 8, 2016
6:00pm

